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Our October meeting we welcomed a new member with Mr. Vanderhoof joining us; the committee would 
like to thank Mrs. Anzalone for her work while she was with us.  This month we: 

1. Gave our new member a chance to make suggestions before the policies that were awaiting 
submission to the Board were sent to you.  We completed the edits on policies GBCD; IHAM; 
IHAM-R; JI. We had some additional minor changes and one policy (JICK) that we are still 
working on (noted in adjustments to agenda) 

2. Continued our work on Technology Policies: 
a. Policy EHAB- Data Governance and Security has been completed and submitted tonight.    
b. We also discussed the Technology Audit that the Policy Committee had completed over 

the summer.  We began discussion on Policies EHAA; GBEF-R; and EDC.  EHAA and 
GBEF-R both are being updated with new language in collaboration with the Director of 

Technology.   EDC requires gathering additional information from other 
departments that may be affected by this policy before we officially recommend 
withdrawal. 

3. We had some items for discussion that we needed to push off to next month's agenda, including a 
withdrawal of GBEC and review of First draft of Policy BEDH.   

4. The Committee Chair has completed an initial  Health Office Policies Audit and that has been 
sent to Administration for Review.  I am also working on getting clarification regarding the 
language in a new law addressing parental consent for screenings.   

5. The policies related to legislative changes that are related to public education (HB 1035; HB 
1244; HB 1663; SB233; SB 234; SB 394; HB 1178) have been completed by the NHSBA and 
they have provided us with the information.  We will be reviewing this at our next meeting. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Brianne Lavallee 
Policy Committee Chair 


